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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION II

JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING

NEW YORK, NEW YORK 1O278-OO12

September 28, 1993

Dear Liaison Group Officer:

As you can see by the enclosed, there will be a meeting of the
Hudson River Oversight Committee on October 20, 1993, in New
Paltz, New York. I have already contacted the Liaison Group
membership to let them know that they should pass their questions
and/or comments for this meeting on to you. I will be calling
you about a week before the meeting to see what the members have
come up with and where their questions fit in the agenda.

If you wish to meet with your groups before the HROC meeting, I
will as always, be pleased to do a mailing for you. Thanks for
your support and continued participation. If you have any
questions, you may call me at 212/264-7214.

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenski, Community Relations Coordinator
External Programs Division
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